
 

 
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

A public hearing will be held by the Office of Treasurer Robert Sprague on December 17, 2021 

at 10:00 AM in the Tower Conference Room in the Lobby of the Rhodes State Office Tower, 

located at 30 East Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to solicit comment on the following proposed administrative rule: 

 

 

Rule OAC 113-30-02 

Notice of meetings of the STABLE Account Program Advisory Board 

Establishes a method for notifying the public of the quarterly meetings of the STABLE Account 

Advisory Board.   

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and present oral and/or written testimony. 

Written comments may also be submitted prior to the hearing to the attention of Stacie Erb, 

Deputy Legal Counsel, Office of Treasurer Robert Sprague, 30 East Broad Street, 9th Floor, 

Columbus, Ohio 43215, or stacie.erb@tos.ohio.gov no later than 5:00 PM on December 15, 

2021. 
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